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Dear Parents and Carers

We have enjoyed welcoming back our Year 11s this week as they begin their final year with us. We

are 100% committed to supporting every child as they climb their own personal mountains to the

very best universities in the country. For clarity, when we refer to University we refer to all of the

qualifications available at these institutions; classical degrees, technical degrees and degree

apprenticeship. Parental involvement and support is essential in securing strong academic success

and we recognise the importance of communication with our parents and their children.

We will be running Parent Information Evenings each term to ensure that all key messages are

delivered in person and so you have the right information to support your child in achieving

exceptional GCSE outcomes.

We are holding our first Year 11 Parents Information Evening on Tuesday 13th September at

4:45pm, in the main hall. The event will finish at 5:45pm. This will be an opportunity for you to

find out about the year ahead including P6, P7, revision, assessment manifests, exam series and

dates and holiday schools.

You will also have the opportunity to speak to us at the end of the event, if you have any

questions.

If you are attending, we ask that you please complete this form here to confirm. We very much

look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Matt Standing

Assistant Headteacher - Raising Standards Lead

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://forms.gle/6QU9zYLxYN729Nso9





